
 
  
  
Dear Domain Name Industry Stakeholder, 
  
It is my pleasure to invite you to the Contracted Parties Summit to be held 1-4 November 2022 
in Los Angeles, California at the Sheraton Universal Hotel. You can now register, reserve your 
hotel, request visa letters, and find additional information about the Summit 
at https://www.icann.org/cpsummit. 
  
The Contracted Parties Summit will provide ICANN contracted parties and the businesses that 
support them with an opportunity to network and discuss operational issues, best practices, 
lessons learned, and emerging and ongoing challenges. As in past ICANN Summits, the 
sessions will encourage attendees to have candid, solutions-oriented conversations in a more 
focused environment than the triannual ICANN Public Meetings permit. Attendees can become 
better acquainted and schedule consultations with ICANN Global Domains & Strategy staff.  
  
Interested in sponsoring any or all of the week’s events? Sponsorship packages are available 
and outlined in this brochure. Please contact CPSummit@icann.org with any questions.  
  
We look forward to seeing you in Universal City in November 2022!  
  
Best regards, 
  
Andee Hill 
Director, GDD Accounts 
 


